EDITH DILLMAN

I urge you to support the clean cars and advanced truck rules for a healthier, safer, and more
sustainable New Mexico. We must transition to all-electric and high-efficiency vehicles. Not only
do they protect our environment from dangerous emissions on the road - they also are a path to
reduced dependency on fossil fuels. As a professional working on the transition to all-electric
homes, I know well the advantages of low maintenance and energy costs for all of our population.
Electric is the path, and I support this adoption as a New Mexican! All of we share the benefits and
will protect our future and our grandchildren's futures.



